Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Comprehensive Engineering Services, Inc.
Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces an opportunity for a public hearing.

FDOT must receive notification of interest in writing by Thursday, March 6, 2014.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 17, 2014, 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: Zolfo Springs Civic Center, 3210 US 17 South, Zolfo Springs, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 420633-3-32-01. Project Description: US 17 (State Road 35) from south of 9th Street to north of 3rd Street in Zolfo Springs, Florida.
The opportunity for a public hearing is regarding proposed changes to US 17, which is also known as State Road 35, in the Town of Zolfo Springs, Florida. US 17 (SR 35) will relocate one block east along the abandoned railroad corridor and Oak Street. If the change is adopted, the Town of Zolfo Springs will own this section of US 17 (SR 35) and rename it Main Street.

FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

People wanting to comment on this subject should respond in writing to FDOT’s project manager listed below by March 6, 2014. If people express an interest in this hearing, it will be held at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 17, 2014 in the Zolfo Springs Civic Center, 3210 US 17 south in Zolfo Springs.

For more information, please contact Antone Sherrard, FDOT project manager, by phone at (863)519-2304 or by email at Antone.Sherrard@dot.state.fl.us.

Information about this project is also available on www.FDOTUS17projects.com.
